
 

 

 

Dear JG Family, 
 
I want to share with all of you the very exciting news that JGHS graduated 100% of its 
seniors in the 2021-2022 school year!  We are one of only nine schools in the entire state 
to earn this achievement!  This is proof, that the JGSC educational experience is one of the 
absolute best in the state.  It is also evidence of the hard work, determination, and "no-
excuses" perspective embodied by the entire John Glenn Community of students, staff, and 
families. 
 
Join me in taking time to savor our community-wide accomplishment.  Take a moment to 
congratulate the JG Team as you see them, thank you! 
 
Proudly Yours in Education, 
 

Christopher Winchell 
 
Here is an additional note from Principal, Christopher Manering: 
 
Dear Students and Parents/Guardians: 

John Glenn High School is proud to announce the class of 2022 had a graduation rate of 
100%, which was released by the Indiana Department of Education in late December. We are 
extremely proud of the 100% graduation rate. This is a testament to all the students, staff, 
parents, community members, and all stakeholders in the John Glenn family.  

Congratulations to the class of 2022 and to everyone in the John Glenn family. This is truly 
an amazing accomplishment. 

Attached is a graphic in celebration of the 100% Graduation Rate. 

Warmest Regards,  

Christopher S. Manering, John Glenn High School Principal 

Ronald Brown Jr., John Glenn High School Assistant Principal 

Eric Stephens, John Glenn High School Athletic/Activity Director 

                                        


